Waterfront Committee Report
HOLA Board Meeting, July 9th

1. The Waterfront Committee has not met since the last HOLA Board meeting as there were no major issues to discuss.
2. The waterfront is fully operational with the aluminum docks, swim lines, and swim raft all in.
3. The American flag with the HOLA flag, designed and procured by Pam Ellis, are doing a lot of horizontal flying with the winds we have been having.
4. The boat slip assignments, with our three time periods, have gone very smoothly.  Many of the slips were underutilized possibly due to the amount of wind, poor fishing, and people not coming up due to the cost of gasoline.  This should change as the summer progresses.
5. While all kayak racks (n= 54) have been assigned, as of July 4th 37 % of the racks were empty.  At present there is a waiting list of folks who would like to have a kayak rack slot.  Notes will be sent out to all of those folks who have not used their assigned racks to see if their plans have changed. The Waterfront Committee will decide if failure to use an assigned rack, and providing no explanation or reason, should affect their priority for obtaining a slot next year.

Respectfully submitted:   Ed Zambraski  Harbormaster
